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Daisy Class

Summer is coming! 

As the weather gets warmer, it is 
really important to remember 

the folowing information: 

- Please apply sun lotion before 
your child arrives at nursery. 

- Please send your child in with 
a named sunhat. 

Farm Visit

Our Farm Visit is scheduled for 
Tuesday 10th July. We still have 
a few outstanding payments so 

please make sure you pay £4.80 
as soon as possible. You can pay 
via ParentPay or in cash to the 

office. 

Reception

We took the opportunity to visit 
the Reception classes while they 

were out visiting Chessington Zoo. 
We had so much fun exploring the 
classrooms and outside areas. We 

even got to play in the big 
playground and loved exploring 

the apparatus. 

Summer Concert 

Don't forget the Nursery Summer 
Concert which will take place on 

Wednesday 4th July.          
9.15am (AM Class)              

and                          
12.45pm (PM Class)

We look forward to seeing you all 
there and can't wait to share some 

of the songs that we have been 
learning with you. 

The Fish Who Could Wish

We enjoyed this story and used it 
as inspiration for talking about 

what our wish would be and then 
having a go at drawing what we 

would wish for. Some of us had a 
go at writing some initial sounds 

or even words. 

New Classes!

You should know by now which 
class your child will be moving up 

to next year. It is an exciting 
time and we can start their 

transition properly now that they 
know their classes. Please ask if 

you have any questions! 


